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41 Center Street  
Manchester, CT 06045  
860-647-5235  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

2020 CRUISIN’ ON MAIN STREET POSTPONES 20TH ANNIVERSARY YEAR 
 
MANCHESTER, CT- These are unprecedented and difficult times for all. After several weeks 
of consultation with local and state authorities, the Cruisin’ on Main Street Planning Committee 
has made the difficult decision to postpone “Cruisin’ on Main Street 2020” due to the ongoing 
pandemic. We are heartbroken; however, the health and safety of our audience, sponsors and 
vendors, car enthusiasts, first responders, staff and volunteers are of the utmost importance to us. 
We felt that this was the only acceptable way forward. 
 
We would like to express the Cruisin' on Main Street Committee's deep appreciation for the 
community-wide commitment to Cruisin' displayed by our sponsors, show car owners, vendors, 
volunteers, Downtown businesses, Town Departments and of course, our wonderful event 
attendees. They have allowed us to host an amazing event each year and provide local charities, 
non-profits and service organizations with generous donations through the Cruisin' Mini Grant 
Program. These donations have made Manchester a better place to live and benefited many 
individuals.  
 
We have immediately begun planning for celebrating our 20th Cruisin' on Main in 2021. In the 
meantime, we plan to keep the Cruisin' spirit alive with commemorative and virtual events. 
Please check our website www.cruisinonmainstreet.org and social media where we will be 
updating content regularly. Mark your calendar for our 2021 Cruisin' date: Sunday, August 1, 
2021! 
 
For questions contact: Ed Firestone, Committee Chair, Cruisin’ on Main Street, 
cruisinchair@gmail.com 860 888-9630 
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